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Regular Meeting 

 

Tuesday, September 24, 2024  
 

 

AGENDA 
 

 
 

 
THIS MEETING HAS BEEN 

 
CANCELLED 

 
FOR LACK OF BUSINESS. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Inquiries may be directed to the Land Use Department at LandUseDirector@WestonCT.gov   

or by calling the telephone number below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

[Next regular meeting October 22, 2024, via Zoom at 7:30 p.m.] 

 
 

http://www.westonct.gov/
mailto:landusedirector@westonct.gov
mailto:LandUseDirector@WestonCT.gov

